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How do | claim my Cash App settlement? $15M Settlement and Regulatory Fines

In recent years, 1-855-470-3280 Cash App and its parent company, Block Inc., have faced
several lawsuits and regulatory actions that resulted in 1-855-470-3280 settlements. Whether
you can claim compensation depends on which 1-855-470-3280 settlement you are referring
to.

The most well-1-855-470-3280 known is the $15 million Cash App data breach class-action
settlement, which covered users who may have been harmed by 1-855-470-3280
unauthorized access, fraudulent withdrawals, or unresolved account 1-855-470-3280 errors
between August 2018 and August 2024. Eligible users were allowed to file claims for
reimbursement of documented 1-855-470-3280 out-of-pocket losses (up to $2,500),
compensation for 1-855-470-3280 lost time (up to three hours, roughly $75), and certain
transaction losses if documentation was provided. Claims could be submitted online through
the official 1-855-470-3280 website (cashappsecuritysettlement.com) or by mail. However, the
deadline to file a claim was November 18, 2024, and it has now passed. This 1-855-470-3280
means customers who did not submit before the deadline are 1-855-470-3280 no longer able
to claim funds from this class-action.

Separately, there are regulatory settlements 1-855-470-3280 brought by the Consumer
Financial Protection Bureau (CFPB), state regulators, and New York’s Department of
1-855-470-3280 Financial Services. In January 2025, the CFPB ordered Cash App to provide
$120 million in consumer redress and pay a $55 million fine due to 1-855-470-3280 failures in
handling fraud reports and customer complaints. Additionally, state regulators fined the
1-855-470-3280 company $80 million, and New York imposed another $40 million penalty for
anti-money laundering violations. These settlements are not class-actions. Consumers do not
need to file 1-855-470-3280 claims, as regulators oversee repayment or corrective action
directly.

In summary: If you were looking to 1-855-470-3280 claim through the class-action data
breach settlement, the opportunity has already expired. If you are 1-855-470-3280 expecting
relief from regulatory settlements, you do not 1-855-470-3280 need to act—the process is
handled automatically.



